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December 3, 2021 
 
Dear Families and Staff,  
 
Recently, we were notified of one (1) new positive COVID case associated with our school 
district.  First and foremost, we wish them and their families well. We have completed our 
internal contact tracing. Any individuals potentially exposed have been contacted by 
District staff. Through our contact tracing efforts, we will isolate individuals as needed to 
keep everyone else safe.  
 
We are hoping that through the Holiday Season, all are safe and there is not an uptick of 
cases in our area.  We will continue to update our families and staff over the next few 
weeks as to the status of the number of cases in our District.  Also, we continue to have 
over thirty (30) students opting to be tested each week at our local Covid testing here 
in our District.  If you would like to have your child(ren) tested on a weekly basis, please 
click on the following link:  https://bit.ly/3F9cqOT      
 
Persons identified as a contact of a person who tested positive may receive a call from a 
contact tracer from NYS. For such calls, the caller ID may read NYS Contact Tracing or 
display a phone number with a 518-area code. Please promptly answer these calls. Your 
identity and the information you share will remain confidential. Please provide the Contact 
Tracers with the information they need to protect all of us.  
 

The most important things you can do:  
Stay home if you are sick.  

Make sure you are wearing a mask.  
Make sure you are washing hands.  

Call your primary care provider if you have symptoms of COVID-19.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Raymond Castellani 
Superintendent of Schools 
  
 

https://bit.ly/3F9cqOT

